
EXPRESSIVE ARTS


Our topic will be a great platform to expand our skills in expressive arts.  We will draw/create animals using mixed media.   We will also continue to focus on music, through our Charanga program, focusing on using some basic musical instruments.








R.M.E.


P3/2 will focus on Easter Celebrations and understand why this is an important celebration within the Christian calendar.





( HOW CAN YOU HELP AT HOME? ( 


Primary 3/2 are encouraged to engage with homework as much as possible.  You have details for your child to log into our online homework resources in their homework bags.  Homework is allocated for literacy and numeracy to consolidate the learning that they have been doing in the classroom as well as reading books which will be sent home after all support work has been completed in school. Please return homework bags back to class by a Thursday. Classwork that is not competed by a Friday may also be sent home to be completed.  If you have any questions or concerns or would be willing to give up some time and come in and support us, please get in touch.             Mrs Clark














Primary 3/2  


Have a read at some of the things that we’ll have fun learning about in Term 3.





SCIENCE/


SOCIAL STUDIES


Planning


Recording


Predicting


Observing











TECHNOLOGY





Investigating


Connecting


Modifying


Problem Solving








ENGINEERING





Inventing


Evaluating


Adapting


Discussing





ARTS





Imagining


Creating


Justifying


Decision Making





MATHS


(beyond number)


Measuring


Estimating 


Calculating


Sorting








S.T.E.A.M in the Learning Zone/ Outdoor Learning


The following subjects are covered through a set of carefully planned activities with an over-arching topic. We incorporate the children’s suggestions and ideas and adapt them to ensure that a wide range of skills and experiences are being practiced. Our next great diverse and engaging topic will be ‘The Rainforest’, providing many avenues for learning





HEALTH AND WELLBEING


We will continue with P.E. in the gym hall on Thursdays and Fridays, (to keep children safe, please remove earrings on these days).  This term we will develop our creative dance skills, bat and ball skills and themed fitness. We will continue to make links to Rights Respecting articles fortnightly.  We will continue to use mindfulness to keep ourselves mentally healthy and happy.  





NUMERACY


In numeracy this term we will continue with our mental agility games to increase our confidence with number, in Multiplication and Division. We will continue working with a range of numeracy strategies allowing us to find a strategy that suits us to solve equations and to build confidence with multiplication/division.   For beyond number we will be looking at 2D and 3D Shapes and Tiling and we’ll also look at Measuring.








LITERACY


Again we will continue to develop our skills further in reading and reading activities through our Bug Club Reading program.   We will continue to work on improving our handwriting by learning and using the correct letter formation to do so.  Primary 3/2 will also develop their understanding of basic grammar to support and up-level when working on longer pieces of writing.  In our guided writing we will continue to work on a range of skills which will link into our new topic.  








